
Letter from the Editors

We proudly present the first issue of Itinerario published by Cambridge University
Press. The issue is dedicated to Indonesian economic decolonisation and we are
grateful to Thomas Lindblad to take up the responsibility as guest editor for this
issue. You will find a proper introduction by him on the next page.

Attentive readers of our last issue will have noticed that Itinerario 2009/3 was
decorated with a colour print on page twelve. This was a farewell gift from our
former printer (Nautilus in Leiden) which was greatly appreciated by all of us.

Itinerario announced its Cambridge debut at the recent FEEGI (Forum on
European Expansion and Global Interaction) conference in Durham, NC. Many
thanks to our FEEGI supporters and to Cambridge University Press for providing
great supporting materials.
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